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Hasso Behn just submitted the survey Comments for Council with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

To the New Westminster Council: Please read Attachment 6 applicant-Led Consultation and
Be Heard New Westminster Summaries Re & Re 8th and 8th Townhome Development
Proposal Page 280/594 The letter I refer to covers what residents in our neighbourhood
strongly feel. My wife and I also spent many hours at OCP meetings to develop what we
thought our communities would look like going forward. The only change I see from this
Developer from a year ago is that he is now going to give all the units a membership with Evo
carshare. The neighbourhood will now also have to deal with Evo vehicles. As much as
everyone would like to think that vehicles are going to go away they will not. Vehicles may
change to electric, hybrid, etc but they’re not going away .

OPTIONAL: Please share your postal code

New Westminster, BC, V3M2V3

ON TABLE          C-8
Public Hearing
March 27, 2023
re: Item 3
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